
S[CURITiES AND EXCHANGE COIVlMISSijON 

WASHINGTON, to.C. ~~ 

OFFICE OF THE 
GENERAL COUNSEL 

Mail Stop 6-6 

Richard Breeden 
Deputy Counsel to the Vice President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20501 

Dear Richard: 

January 17, 1983 

The enclosed memorandum includes all, or nearly all, of 
the substantive topics that we are likely to recommend for 
consideration by the Task Group. Regrettably, it is not in a 
form that is likely to be useful for publication in the Federal 
Register. It should, however, be possible for you to adapt 
without too much difficulty. I hope that it will be adequate. 

Please let me know if you need something else. 

ell B. Stevenson, Jr. 
Deputy General Counsel 


